
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2017/5846/P 

 Address            The Chestnuts   Branch Hill    NW3 

Description:      Parking in front garden 

Case Officer:  Charlotte Meynell                                  Date  20 November 2017 

 

 

 

 

We have raised objections to the destruction of front gardens for car parking purposes 

for many years; such objections are now confirmed in the recently adopted Local 

Plan. 

 

This application is a typical example of the harm arising from such a proposal.  The 

loss of a significant area of front garden, the visual degradation of the Conservation 

Area by the sight of parked cars, the loss of kerbside public parking space, and the 

damage done to public and pedestrian safety, are all issues directly applicable to this 

proposal. 

 

Please refuse. 


